1490 ON YOUR DIAL

P. O. BOX 283
ROCKY MOUNT, N. C.
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Mareh 12, 1959

Mr. Stanwood E. FHorss
H. Rl 3
Bradford, lMass.

Dear Mr. Ho rsg:%‘-‘.; 7 e

Thank you very ugh for your report on the reception of f
Radio Station WRMT in Rocky Mount, North Carolina on the
morning of March 9, 1959. Your report was most accurate

and we sincerely appreciate your logging us jfor this special
program.
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Thank you agaein for your report and we hope that you will
log us again in the near future.

Sincerely yours,
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Normn J. Suttles
Manager
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